Tom Maynard
Quality Assurance Manager

Keeblers Company

Louisville, KN  06798
April 3, 2008

Dear Mr. Maynard,

I am writing to inform you that I purchased a bag of Keebler crackers on March 1 for my daughter’s snack from Harlan’s Supermarket in Schulenburg, TX. Upon opening the bag, I found a wheat thin! My daughter is deathly allergic to wheat.
My family was very upset, but thankfully she had eaten no crackers. Needless to say, we are very concerned about this product and would appreciate a refund. I can be reached at 555-5555.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ashley Charles
